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20th September, 2019. 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Festival Service for our children from Year 1 to Year 6 at Mill Lane 
Site in the morning of Wednesday 2nd October. The children from our Holt Road Site will walk up as soon as 
the registers have been taken. If any parents of children in Year 1 and 2 are available to accompany us 
walking to and from our Mill Lane site please can you let the School Office know as soon as possible. 
 
Any donations such as tins, packets of food, etc can be brought into school on the day and Reverend 
Margaret will then distribute them to the local Food Bank. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Miss Anatola and Mrs Kirton 
 
 


